
 
 

2000 – 10423 101 Street NW 
Edmonton, Alberta 
T5H 0E8 Canada 

epcor.com 

March 12, 2019 

 

Ms. Christine E. Long  
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319  
27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 
Dear Ms. Long:  
 
Re: EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (EPCOR Natural Gas) 
Application for 2020 to 2024 Rates - Letter of Direction No. 2  
Ontario Energy Board File Number:  EB-2018-0336 
 

On March 8th 2019, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued a direction for EPCOR Natural Gas to issue 

the OEB’s letter: Invitation to OEB Community Meeting – Aylmer- March 19, 2019; and Notice by 

either directly or by courier to all Rate 4 – General Service customers and all Rate 5 – Interruptible 

Contract customers prior to March 13, 2019.   

 

This letter is to confirm that these matters were completed on March 12, 2019.  

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Original signed by 

  

Annette Manning  

EPCOR Utilities Inc. 

 

 

cc:   Dana Bissoondatt, EPCOR Utilities Inc. 
 Richard King, Osler, Hoskin & Harcourt LLP. 

 
 
 


